
Hello everyone, 
 
As part of the District’s continued commitment to keep you informed about developments related to 
COVID-19, we share the following information:  An employee who was present in the Financial Aid office 
on Thursday, July 8 has tested positive for COVID-19.  Another employee who last worked onsite on 
Monday, July 19 in the Skills Lab has also tested positive for COVID-19.  Both employees will not return 
to campus until medical clearance has been secured.   All employees who had close contact with these 
employees have been notified. 
 
Please remember to continue with the following practices to keep the campus community safe: 
 

• Practice social distancing 
• Wear a face covering 
• Frequently wash your hands 
• Stay home if you show any signs of sickness. COVID-19 symptoms include fever, cough, sore 

throat and shortness of breath. 
• Review the attached information on the COVID-19 vaccine. 

 
Please refer to our Safe Campus Reopening report for more information.  If you believe you are sick or 
have been exposed to someone with COVID-19, please contact your primary health care provider as 
soon as possible. If you are a San Bernardino County resident, visit the COVID-19 testing site page to 
schedule an appointment if you’d like to get tested. If you test positive, please contact Susan Hardie in 
human resources at susan.hardie@chaffey.edu immediately.  
 
Thank you, 

Reopening Committee Tri-Chairs 
Troy Ament 
Steve Lux 
Susan Hardie 
 
 

https://www.chaffey.edu/coronavirus/docs/campus_reopening.pdf
https://sbcovid19.com/testing-sites
mailto:susan.hardie@chaffey.edu

